
Monday, July 27, 2020 

Darnel Harris 
Executive Director 
Our Greenway 

Dear Darnel, 

We have appreciated learning about the work you and your team are doing to 
advance Our Greenway, including your work with the City of Toronto. Based on the 
information you shared, we understand that there is great potential for Our Greenway 
to connect northwest Toronto – from Keele Street along Downsview Park, to DUKE 
Heights and York University through to the Emery Business Improvement Area by 
Highway 400, Albion Islington BIA, and ultimately Humber College.  

Improved connectivity is an objective that has been echoed by the vast majority of 
participants in our id8 Downsview consultation to date.  Both Northcrest and Canada 
Lands Company are supportive of improving connections in and around the 
Downsview area and will also be looking for opportunities to enhance connections 
across the rail line.  These efforts, once implemented, will bring mobility improvements 
for the broader neighbourhood and for current and future residents and employees of 
the Downsview Lands. We’re looking forward to future discussions with the Our 
Greenway team to continue exploring ways to coordinate our efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Chris Eby  David Anselmi  
Executive Vice-President Senior Director, Real Estate 
Northcrest Developments Canada Lands Company  
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